
 

    Week of May 4th, 2018 

 

  
PTA BOARD MEETING –
Tuesday, May 8th at 11:30am.  
This will be our last board 
meeting for the school year, 
and it will be a potluck 
luncheon. Please come so 
that we can vote on next 
year's board members. 
 
FIELD DAY will be May 31st.  
We need a lot of parent 
volunteers! If you can help, 
please contact Grace 
Stevenson at 
stevenson.grace@gmail.com 
 
Our NEW CHAIRS are here! 
Thank you again to all who 
participated in the chair 
fundraiser during the Little 
Mermaid Musical. 
 

 
 
Week of May 7th – May 11th         
 
Monday: Meatballs & Cheese Bites 

Tuesday: Beef & Bean Burrito 

Wednesday: Roast Chicken 

Thursday: Hot Dog  

Friday: Pizza Stuffwich 

 
 
 
 

Hello Oak Hills Students and Parents, 
 
I am Mike Page, the new principal. I have heard great things about Oak Hills 
Elementary, and I am so excited for the opportunity to be a part of this great 
community! Here is a little about me…I’ve been in education for 25 years as a 2nd, 
4th, 5th and 6th grade teacher, and have been an assistant principal for the last few 
years. My wife, Suzanne and I are the parents of five children, four girls and a 
boy. We have six grandchildren with one more coming in June. We love this 
phase of our lives! I grew up in Bountiful, which makes me excited to a part of 
this community again. I love being in education and interacting with the 
children!  I love the opportunities I get to make a difference by influencing and 
helping children reach their potentials. I look forward to getting to know you and 
working with you to help your children become the best they can be.  
 

    **************************** 
 
A HUGE shout out to Samantha Jensen for winning the State of Utah 3-D Art 
Award of Excellence in the Intermediate category. Her 3-D art entry won 1st place 
out of hundreds of entries. The award ceremony was this past week. 
Congratulations to Samantha! 
 

Please check the LOST & FOUND for any items that may belong to your 
students. There are three tables in the middle hallway full of personal belongings. 
Also, we have several sets of keys and cell phones – if you are missing any of 
these items, please check with us in the office. 
 
School registration - If you or anyone you know is moving, please contact the 
office and let us know as we are planning for the upcoming school year. If you 
know of anyone moving into our school boundaries, please have them contact 
the school office as soon as possible. 
 

Today was our 15th mindfulness lesson. We learned about Mindful Test 

Taking. This lesson weaves together various mindfulness skills previously 

taught, to increase students’ awareness of their bodies and emotions while 

preparing for and taking tests. We practiced calming the body and mind before 

taking a test.  



-Invite your child to teach you how to use mindfulness to calm the body and 

mind before taking a test.  

-Practice Mindful Breathing or the Body Scan with them in the morning before 

they go to school on test days.  
 
Please see the attached flyers for information on First Aid Mental Health Training 
and a series on important topics such as digital safety and healthy relationships. 
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